
 
 
à We will have inside days if the weather is –15 Celsius or colder.  We always take into account the 

wind chill factor and make our assessments just prior to going outside. There are some beautiful 
sunny days when kids still want to go outside, so if they are bundled up we do let them go out, 
bringing them in when they are cold. Please make sure you are sending appropriate clothing for all 

weather conditions 
à Parents, even if you think itÕs going to be a cold day, please send your child with the proper 

clothing for outside.  In an emergency situation and we have to evacuate the school, the stu-
dents will be walking to Bethel Church on Coach Rd which is approximately a 30 minute walk 
with 190 students 

à We still have illness within the school. We keep reporting to the appropriate departments and have 
received extra cleaning as a result.  Please keep your child at home if they are 
not feeling well 

à Flower Delivery will be on Wednesday, December 7th 
à PurdyÕs Chocolates should arrive next week 
à We are moving Festive Sweater Day to Thursday, December 15th 
à We are having a school-wide skate/toboggan on Wednesday, December 14th.  Your child should be 

bringing home a permission form today. Whichever activity they choose to do, they are required to 
stay with it 

à Our Winter Concert date is Friday, December 16th. We have 2 performances scheduled for view-
ing. The first performance is at 10:30 am and the second will be at 1:15 pm. We have a capacity of 
250 spectators, so please if you are able to attend a morning performance please consider this op-
tion as our afternoon performance is usually quite full 

à Parents, please take a look through our Lost & Found as it is accumulating again at a fast pace! 
à Congratulations to the girlÕs volleyball team for placing 1st in the District.  Thank you to Leah Ad-

ams and Mrs. Adams for volunteering their time to coach these young athletes 
à If your child is going to be away for the day, please contact the office.  We also ask for safety 

reasons, anyone coming into the school or coming onto the school grounds to please check in at the 
office.  If you have anything to drop off for your child such as lunches, homework, etc., we ask that 
you leave them at the office.  As well, if you are picking up your child for lunch or sickness, please 
advise the office in case of an emergency situation and a head count is needed 

 
 

Have a great weekend! 
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